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	Comments


At its June 26, 2012 meeting, the PDCWG reviewed NPRR460 and ERCOT’s proposal to remove the ramp rate restrictions which includes a proposal for a new requirement to follow the Updated Desired Base Point (UDBP).  
PDCWG is concerned with WGRs’ ability to follow the UDBP (ERCOT’s proposal) and believes it requires more analysis to understand the impact of adding this requirement.  The PDCWG also recognizes the need to review the impact of these changes to the control systems of the various WGRs within ERCOT and recommends that the Reliability and Operations Subcommittee (ROS) refer ERCOT’s proposal to the appropriate working group such as QSE Managers Working Group (QMWG).  Additionally, PDCWG will review the impact of changing the requirement will need to be studied as it relates to compliance specifically the GREDP metric. 
After discussion, the PDCWG was in consensus to support the proposal to change the ramp rate restrictions from 10% to 20% as proposed in NPRR460 and to further review the ERCOT proposal.
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